
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (PARK ROAD AND 
VALE ROAD, MANSFIELD WOODHOUSE) (PROHIBITION OF 

WAITING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 (2271) 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised about 
inconsiderate and obstructive parking which makes it difficult for buses to navigate 
through several junctions in the Park Road and Vale Road area.  
 
To help alleviate these problems, it is proposed to introduce No Waiting At Any Time 
Restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) and a Bus Stop Clearway (No Stopping at any 
time except buses) at the above locations as shown on drawing H/HB/4534/03. 
 


